
 

  
 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians                              

The Gryphon School Year 6 Open Evening – Tuesday 1st October 2019 - 5-30 – 7.30pm 

 

The Gryphon School will be holding its annual Open Evening on Tuesday 1st October 2019 

between 5.30 and 7.30 pm.  We hope that you will be able to join us with your son/daughter, 

to tour the school, talk to the staff and observe a wide variety of our students’ work.  Our 

current Year 7 students will also be demonstrating a variety of activities in subject bases 

throughout the evening. 

 

You are invited to the Conference Centre where you can collect a prospectus, newsletter, 

and programme before touring the school.   Escorted tours will be available or you can be 

directed to areas of specific interest.  Staff, prefects and current Year 7s will be on hand to 

give directions and answer questions.  Mrs Edwards, the Headteacher, will give introductory 

talks at 5.30pm, 6.15pm and 7.00pm (if you are interested in these talks please arrive at least 

10 minutes prior to that time to enable you to collect a pack and be seated).  This gives you 

the opportunity to either tour the school after the 5.30pm talk, either side of the 6.15pm talk or 

before the final 7.00pm talk.  You should allow at least an hour to have a good look around. 

 

We hope that this arrangement will give families the opportunity to gain a real flavour of life 

at The Gryphon School and we look forward to meeting you all during the evening. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Dodgson 

Assistant Head – Students & Community 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


